HulaX Rules have been updated for the 2013 Season

Written by Administrator
Sunday, 13 January 2013 01:20

The HulaCross rules have been updated for the upcoming 2013 Season that will begin in
March. These rules will be discussed during the next two driver's meetings and amended as
appropriate.

To view the rules, click here or follow the navigation bar to them.



media/hulax/documents/hulacrossrules.pdf

